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               Work area 

SH6/6A Frankton Intersection and 

Bus Hub Improvements Project  

What’s happening?

What

Where

When

Notice for new carpark entrance construction

Monday 29 - Tuesday 30 July 2024 (two days)

Gray-McBride Street Intersection

It will take the team two days to

construct the new entrance. Work

will be under way at these dates and

times:

Monday 29 - Tuesday 30 July

2024

Work will take place during the day.

Timing

General information

We’re building a new entrance to the Gray Street carpark, near the Gray-McBride Street intersection, as part of the

Frankton Intersection and Bus Hub Improvements Project.

This new entrance – on McBride Street - is needed so we

can carry out later utilities and construction work at this

intersection while maintaining access to Frankton Village

for residents and businesses.

Moving underground utilities (power, water, fibre, and gas)

as part of this project forms a large part of the first year

of the construction programme for the Frankton

Intersection and Bus Hub Improvements. 

The Gray-McBride upgrade work is being done at the same

time to minimise disruption if we need to return to this

area in the future. 

Planning

We’ve planned to add the new carpark

entrance first so we can maintain

business and residents’ access in the

coming weeks.

Traffic management

 Temporary traffic measures will be in place as the new entrance is created. 

Have an on-site issue?

Contractor: Kā Huanui a Tāhuna 

Please note: work is weather-dependent, and we’ll let you know if we

need to change the date of the work.

Visit our website to sign up to our newsletter:

www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/queenstown-package/

Email: info@wtpa.co.nz  |  Phone: 0800 482 684 

 Access restrictions

A section of on-street parking on McBride Street (see map above), will be

temporarily unavailable during the work. Access to Gray-McBride Streets

will be maintained.

The Life’s a Grind Espresso van will move 15m to the

forecourt of Touchdown Car Rentals.
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